
                             
         
 
                          
                                   

 
     

 
 
 

 
 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Rodney Horder 
Sent: 16 December 2017 10:27 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Torquay Neighbourhood Plan 

I have reviewed the Torquay Neighbourhood Plan submitted by Torquay Neighbourhood Forum, and I am 
in full agreement with it. 

This document represents significant work by volunteer members of the community over a 
long period. No changes should be made, and I look forward to it being submitted for Inspection. 

Dr Rodney Horder 

1 




